
ARTICLES

Newer Attorney In-court Opportunity In IN Southern
District
April 26, 2023 Indianapolis

John Maley authored his recurring column on federal civil practice in The
Indiana Lawyer, “Newer attorney in-court opportunity in IN Southern
District.” The article focuses on a new program in the Southern District of
Indiana for newer attorneys to get in-court experience.
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